

12.2.08

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 105 E. Anapamu, Rm. 407 Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Dear Members of the Board,

I was happy to hear that last month the County Planning Commission voted unanimously in favor of the Lompoc Wind Energy Project.

I wish to go on record as wholeheartedly supporting this project also. It makes perfect sense for the county to utilize a renewable source of energy on a public scale. This project has been designed with the utmost care and will be a splendid model for other cities and counties.

LATE DIST

Please do not be deterred by any appeals that may be made by special interests. I strongly urge you to approve this project at your meeting on December 16.

Juran Alields

Yours truly,

Mrs. Susan Shields